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GREETINGS FROM
ADMINISTRATION
Greetings Dillard family. We are so excited to welcome our
scholars back on campus. On behalf of the Dillard Elementary
School staff, we would like to welcome you back to the 2022-23
school year. We hope that your summer was restful, relaxing, and that you are ready for the
excitement and challenges of a new year. Dillard Elementary is thrilled to welcome back our
returning students and meet our Pre-K, Kindergarten, and new students soon!

PLEASE JOIN US IN
WELCOMING NEW STAFF TO
DILLARD ELEMENTARY!
Alisha Butler-Tirado- Head Start Teacher

Rehana Khan- First Grade Teacher
Natashia Reid- Third Grade Teacher

Tiffany Davis- Fourth Grade Teacher
Natashia Selondieu- Fourth Grade Teacher

Ana Sierra- Fourth Grade Teacher
Yuriah Jean Louis- Fifth Grade Teacher

Felicia Lewis- Fifth Grade Teacher


JOIN US FOR MEET AND
GREET-MONDAY, AUGUST 15
2023
8:30-9:15- Head Start and VPK
9:30-10:15- Kindergarten and First Grades
10:30-11:15- Second and Third Grades
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11:30-12:15- Fourth and Fifth Grades


FIRST DAY
On Tuesday, August 16 parents of Head Start, Volunteer Pre-
Kindergarten (VPK), Kindergarten, and First grades will be
permitted to walk their child(ren) to the classroom door. 

Students in grades 2-5 will walk to class with the assistance of
the staff of Dillard Elementary. 


INDEPENDENCE DAY
Thursday, August 18th is Independence Day! Students will walk to
their classrooms without parental escorts. Dillard staff members
will assist students to their classrooms and holding areas.

BACK TO SCHOOL FORMS
Parents, it is imperative that you read and sign all Back-to-School
Forms. You may complete the forms online (see link below) or
the paper copies that will be in your child's First Day Folder. 

https://www.browardschools.com/backtoschool-onlineforms

MEDICAL CONCERNS
If your child has a food allergy, we MUST have a current doctor's
note on file each school year. If the allergy requires a cafeteria
food substitution, the note must clearly state what the
replacement item should be.


Medications- If your child needs to take medication at school,
please bring the medicine with a completed Authorization for
Medication Form signed by the doctor on the first day of school,
August 16th. The school nurse will be in the front office to receive the medication and forms. 


CODE OF CONDUCT
Parents, please review the district's Code of Conduct with your child. Students are expected to
follow the school and classroom rooms as well as those outlined in the Students Code of

https://www.browardschools.com/backtoschool-onlineforms
https://s.smore.com/u/fc7f/af3a668d05f673f520f3884b11c5b021.png
https://s.smore.com/u/02c9/3ae08e7a7519ec3d9c9992a0a055a685.png
https://s.smore.com/u/2b71/81bb856706985d31180fbb3fb89c4fae.png
https://s.smore.com/u/a72a/8e901815a23f52b2c3915de69ff1283c.png


Conduct. A copy of the Code of Conduct may be found in the
First Day Packet as well as online at Broward Schools.com.
Students who do not follow the rules will receive a behavior
referral and consequences as outlined in the district's Behavior
Matrix. Please contact the school if there are questions or
concerns.

SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS
To volunteer or chaperone a field trip in a Broward County Public
School, you must be a cleared volunteer. Please complete the
online application via the link provided. Please make sure you do
it within enough time for the application to be processed, which
may take several weeks. For questions or concerns, contact Volunteer Services at 754-321-
2300 or email volunteer@browardschools.com
https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/NDgyMDplbi1VUw==

STAY CONNECTED
DES Website: https://www.browardschools.com/dillardelem
Parent Link: These are informative calls from Broward Schools
and Dillard Elementary. If you are not receiving them, contact the
front office at 754-322-6200.
Facebook: Dillard Elementary
Twitter: APOrr@DillardElem


BREAKFAST & LUNCH
As of now, the District will continue to offer breakfast and lunch
at no charge. Free and Reduced lunch applications are available
at: https://www.myschoolapps.com/

TITLE I NEWS

The 2022-2023 School Improvement Plan (SIP) will be available for parent input on Thursday,
September 1, 2022, at the first School Advisory Council Meeting (SAC) in our Media Center.
This meeting will be held at 3:30 p.m. The SIP can be found on the Dillard Elementary School
website. The Parent and Family Engagement Plan (PFEP) is located in the front office and is
available per your request. Questions or concerns, please email the Title One Liaison at
adrienne grace@browardschools com
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IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS

Your input is valuable and greatly appreciated.
Parents, please contact your child's teacher to schedule a conference. You are an integral part
of your child's educational journey and we need YOU!
Results of the 2021-22 FSA will be sent home in a few weeks and may be found on Virtual
Counselor. Please contact your child's teacher or Ms. Chestnut (Guidance Counselor) for any
questions regarding testing levels/results.


Main Office: 754-322-6200
Attendance Line: 754-322-6202

Fax: 754-322-6240



